
Mayors Events Since Last Full Council  

OCTOBER/NOVEMBER 2022 

 

After a very hectic and busy Summer I am somewhat surprised and I must say 

please that events have quietened down. At the start of October I was struck 

down by the dreaded COVID and it gave me a pretty difficult time. The Mayoral 

duties were conducted outstandingly by the Deputy Mayor Cllr Claire Baldry and 

I am sure that the whole council would wish to join me in a thanking Cllr Baldry 

for undertaking these duties at such short notice. As to did Cllr Connor Winter 

when at the last moment he was asked to step in for me in his role as deputy 

chair of planning, as did Cllr Stuart Wray as deputy chair of Assets Transfer, 

thank you fellow councilors.  

 

5th Oct Deputy Mayor assumes chair for Full Council  

15th 3pm Deputy Mayor attends Pages Lane Scarecrow Festival.  

18th 10.30am and 2pm attended both initial ESALC Police liaison meetings.  

       5pm paid a call on Mr and Mrs Cramp celebrating their 70th Wedding 

anniversary.  

19th 2pm Meeting with Rotary Club Bexhill to discuss a forthcoming event.   

25th 6.30pm Attended Bexhill writers club event.  

26th 6pm-8pm Attended along with Deputy Mayor and Cllr Fenner the reopening 

of Cooden Beach Hotel.  

29th 4.45pm Opened District Cllr Jeeawons,  halloween fundraiser for Warming 

up the Homeless and Light up Bexhill.  

2nd Nov 10am-12 noon Teams Meeting Operation Radcott meeting.  

3rd 4.30pm Awarded 9th Bexhill Scouts Squirrel and Beaver Section garden 

award from Bexhill in Bloom   

4th 8pm Attended David Wilson Homes Stargazing Event.  

7th 10am-4pm National Association of Local Councils on line meeting.  

 


